
A Message To Our Partners

We are monitoring the latest developments with the coronavirus (COVID-19)
situation and the impacts that it is having on our lives, communities and businesses.
DSHA’s priority is ensuring the health and safety of our staff, residents, customers,
and partners while continuing to fulfill our mission of providing affordable housing

opportunities and investing in economic development.

Based on recent recommendations from the State of Delaware and Delaware public
health experts, and in the spirit of taking a proactive approach to help prevent the

virus from spreading, DSHA is encouraging a culture of social distancing.

DSHA’s offices on The Green in Dover will continue to be open during normal
business hours. However, for the health and safety of everyone in our community, we

encourage contacting DSHA via phone at 888-363-8808 or email at
contactdsha@destatehousing.com if you need assistance. DSHA staff will continue

to work and will be available for your DSHA-related needs. Our team remains
committed to ensuring that we are accessible and responsive to our customers and

partners during this time.

Per Governor Carney’s emergency declaration last week, DSHA will also be holding
all upcoming meetings, including public hearings, as conference calls or webinars. If
you had a previously scheduled in-person meeting with a DSHA staff member, please

reach out to them for further information.

While we adapt as appropriate to the changing environment, DSHA remains
steadfast in our commitment to our work. We will continue to share further updates

or notifications as appropriate.

Sincerely,
DSHA Housing Finance and Public Relations Staff ​
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